Gladwin County Chair Report Dec 9, 2023

The Gladwin County Democratic Party does not meet in the month of December.  We have some activities that are ongoing though.  Two of our members are on the steering committee of the Gladwin County Community Builders.  This is a program built from the Peter Block method of community building and we are working in conjunction with the Michigan Rural Caucus and the Michigan Alliance.  We have a community member meeting scheduled for the 17th at 2:30 in the afternoon.  It will be held at the Knight of Columbus Hall on S. M-18 in Gladwin.  We are developing a budget and getting postcards designed and beginning to get the word out in the community.  We have recently sent out our donor letter asking members from our mailing list to help support our parties efforts or join in other ways to make the party strong.  We are going door knocking for signature to get Michael Lynch’s name placed on the ballot right after the first of the year.  We are also having a get together Jan.21 at the bowling alley in Beaverton to relax and celebrate the joys of 2024. 
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